Walnut Creek School District

960 Ygnacio Valley Road, Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Marie Morgan, Superintendent

June 28, 2021
Dear Walnut Creek School District Families,

I hope your summer break is off to a great start. I love seeing our playgrounds filled
with children and hearing their laughter as they gather to play. As we approach the
end of our first month of our summer break, I wanted to check in and give you some
updates. It is wonderful to see our state and county resume normal operations. We
anticipate that the CDPH will offer some health and safety guidance for schools in
mid-July. This guidance will support us in a safe in-person return to school in August.

My excitement to begin the 2021 school year continues as we prepare our facilities and

classrooms for the return of our students and staff. We are eager to welcome all of

our students back to school in person on August 11, 2021 when all WCSD schools
will return to pre pandemic schedules (5 full days a week).

As a reminder, the window for data confirmation will open on July 21st. This year, all
registration information/ residency verification, school PTA/O and WCEF information will
be done online. You will receive an email informing you that the window has opened.
Teacher/classroom assignments will be available in your parent portal on Monday,
August 9th.

Enjoy your summer days ahead.

Warmly,
Marie Morgan

Superintendent



